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I strongly oppose this bill because it does not already have the funds allocated for it.  

It forms another faction of failing Oregon bureaucracy to suck money from the voting 

base.  The state hospital size and staff has been reduced in previous years.  I saw 

the wrecking ball taking down the old building in Salem furnished with lockers, desks 

and chairs.  Demolished, sent to the landfill where this bill to should be.  We give the 

state money and they waste it away.  


